
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 8, 2018 
 

Circular 2018-04 
 

To: ICRB Members 

Governing Board Announces President’s Retirement 
 

 
Dear ICRB Members:  
 
Ron Cooper, President of the Indiana Compensation Rating Bureau, has informed the Board that 
he will be retiring in May 2019. The Board wishes to thank Ron for his thirty years of service to 
the Indiana workers’ compensation industry. The Board’s search committee has engaged The 
Jacobson Group to assist in the process of selecting the next ICRB President. They will accept 
applications from qualified candidates through July 1, 2018. Inquiries can be directed to:  
 

Margaret Resce Milkint  
Managing Partner  
mmilkint@jacobsononline.com  
(312) 884-0410 direct 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
Ira Feuerlicht 
ICRB Governing Board Chair 
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